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Arconna said—The fact that Democrats accused Republicans of
fiddling with votes and intentionally disenfranchising voters
who had names similar to criminals is just as disturbing as
Democrats doing the same thing. All that that proves is that
no party has the interests of the American people in mind,
just their own. Iâ€™m absolutely sick of this divide between
parties.
YES! That’s it. That’s my secret agenda! I want the Democrats
and the Republicans, people in any third parties, and those of
us who have NO party that stands for what we think and
believe, to work together for the good of the country, and the
good of the citizens in it.
All the ceaseless bickering partisanship, all the Democrats
Are Bad, Republicans Are Bad, We’re Better Than You Are
idiocy, is destroying all of us. The nation is too big and to
diverse to speak with one voice. But its varied voices need to
start talking to each other, rather than at each other.
The Romans were masters of “Divide and Conquer,” and kept half
a world of enemies successfully occupied for a couple thousand
years while they ruled with increasing despotism. Both
Republicans and Democrats from the far edges of their
respective constituencies are using the same “Divide and
Conquer” strategy quite effectively to keep people who mostly
agree with each other at each other’s throats. So long as we
remain distracted by fighting each other about the red flags
each side waves in our faces, we cannot force those in power
to change.

We are a nation deeply divided by politics and the people who
wield politics as their weapon. Yet most of us share the
common ground of love of liberty, a belief in human rights and
freedoms, the right to the pursuit of happiness, and the value
of representative government made up of people we chose who
ACTUALLY REPRESENT US. Our divisions are taking all of that
away from us, a piece here and a piece there, from both ends
of the spectrum. The goal of both sides is to get into power
and then stay there. What we want and what we need as a people
and a nation does not begin to figure into that.

HUGE SPOILER
FOLLOWS—–

WARNING

FOR

TALYN

I don’t like to publicize the themes and subplots of my books,
because I’d rather people read them and get what they need out
of what I put there, but that IS the theme of TALYN.
The Tonks are conservative. The Eastils are liberal. And by
fighting each other they miss the bigger picture—that the rest
of the world has no reason to love them, and many good reasons
to wish to take the good they’ve both created away from them.
Divided, they are conquered. Without each other, they cannot
survive.
Contents © Holly Lisle. https://hollylisle.com All Rights
Reserved

